
Important Announcement: Expansion of Our 

Orthopedic Facility 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to inform you about the upcoming expansion of our orthopedic facility located at 

[Facility Address]. This expansion aims to enhance our services and provide you with the best 

possible care. 

The new facility will feature: 

• State-of-the-art surgical suites 

• Additional recovery rooms 

• Advanced imaging technology 

• Increased physical therapy space 

Construction is set to begin on [Start Date] and is expected to be completed by [Completion 

Date]. During this time, we will continue to offer our full range of services, and we appreciate 

your understanding as we work to improve our facility. 

Thank you for your continued trust in our orthopedic care. If you have any questions or need 

further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Orthopedic Facility Name] 


